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Change Request 10656

Transmittal 2257, dated February 15, 2019, is being rescinded and replaced by Transmittal 2269,
dated, March 7, 2019 to remove BRs 10656.2 & 10656.3. These reports (HBDR2011 & H99RDPDD)
should not be updated since no-pay remittances do not create checks and would never change either of
the reports. BR 10656.4 is being revised to change the report name to HO9RDPDM and BR 10656.5
report name is changing to H99RDPDQ. All other information remains the same.

SUBJECT: User CR: MCS - Health Professional Shortage Area (HPSA) No Pay Remittances Should
Not Be Sent for Do Not Forward (DNF) Provider



